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Comments

Our Occupational clinics examine about 2500 - 3000 drivers per year.

About 10 months ago we instituted the guidelines recommended by the National Sleep Foundation, Chest
Physicians and ACOEM, which were published in AJOEM in September 2006. We have referred a
significant number of drivers for sleep studies based on these guidelines and our preliminary results
show that approximately 70 - 80% of those referred have sleep apnea (much too high a positive rate for a
screening test. The frightening point is that the majority either did not know or did admit to having sleep
problems on the history form. The other frightening aspect is that there are a couple of large national
carriers that no longer use our service because we are identifing "too many" drivers at risk. Drivers have
told us they have heard about this new physical evaluation on their all-night radio shows.

Based on our experience | am concerned that your survey will significantly underestimate the problem. |
wish you success.

M Kelley



